Grenfell Tower Compact Meeting

12th November 2015

Attendees:

Kiran Singh, Peter Maddison, Sam DeHaan

David Collins, Mr Barakat, Antonio, Clara Green, Andrea (Lanc West T&RA), Mr Thompson, Dennis, Miguel, Steve Power

Code of Conduct

Sam clarified the Code of Conduct for the meeting

Security Staff

We discussed the withdrawal of the Security Guard service and the Service Charge associated with the service.

KS explained that residents only pay for services actually received as part of their Service Charge

KS agreed that we could review this service as part of future discussion with residents about the service they require and the cost.

Action: KS

HIU location

Mr Barakat raised the issue of the HIU in his flat. He wants it to be located in the kitchen. However, works have already commenced to install it in the hallway. The agreement is that the works underway in the hallway should be complete to ensure that heating and hot water services are reinstated as quickly as possible. The option of relocating some HIU's will be considered once we know how many residents want this works and we can understand the costs.

Use of Community Room

Access to and future use of the Community Room will be put on a future agenda.

Action: PM / KS